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THE WHIT.E HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

October 2 7, 1975 

MEMORANDUM FOR: ROLAND ELLIOTT 

FROM: JAMES E. CONNOR)~~ 

The attached letter was returned in the President's outbox with 
the following notation: 

''Excellent'' 

Please prepare an appropriate response to Mr. Roudebush with 
a copy to Frank Zarb. 

cc: Don Rumsfeld 
Frank Zarb 

Attachment: 
Letter from Richard L. Roudebush 
re Combined Federal Campaign 

Digitized from Box C29 of The Presidential Handwriting File at the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library



Jim -

I'm inclined to pass this to Frank 
Zarb to prepare a Prwsidential letter of 

thanks to Roudebush --- Agree? or do 

Trudy 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

10/25/75 

MR. PRESIDENT: 

The attached will be handled 
routinely, unless otherwise 
indicated. 

Jim Connor 



THE PHS I DENT HAS SHEll . •.•. 

OFFICE: OF 

THE ADMINISTRATOR OF 

VETERANS AFFAIRS 

The President 

VETERANS ADMINISTRATION 

WASHINGTON, D. C. 20420 

October 24, 1975 

The White House 
Washington, D. C. 20500 

Dear Mr. President: 

I am very proud to report that on October 23 
the Veterans Administration exceeded its Combined 
Federal Campaign quota for the Washington, D. C. area. 

Our employees have contributed $201, 872 in 
reaching 103o/o of the campaign goal. The Veterans 
Administration is the first agency, large or small, to 
achieve this record. 

This is clear evidence of the magnificent spirit 
of generosity of the employees of the Veterans Administra­
tion who have always set an outstandin'g example of concern 
for the welfare and well-being of their fellow citizens. 

Respectfully yours, 

L 




